Paul Foley

From: Margaret Curtin [margaretcurtindesign@icloud.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2017 6:19 PM

To: Paul Foley

Subject: Santander Bank roof

Dear Paul,

I just received an email from Alison Shaw about the MVC hearing regarding the Santander Bank roof. I'm sorry for this 11th hour correspondence, but I wanted to register my dismay at what Santander Bank was allowed to to do to the iconic, historic building which they occupy. Although Martha's Vineyard is a small place and Santander is a large, multinational corporation, one would expect that they would respect the historic architecture of our island. I sincerely hope the MVC will require Santander to restore the roof to red tile matching the original. Thanks.

Margaret Curtin Vineyard Haven